
Village of Laurium 

Work Session 

Monday, February 22, 2021 

 

Present for Roll Call: Carlson, Djerf, Erickson, Jenich-Laplander, Salani, Schneiderhan and 
Sullivan. 

Guest: Edward Vertin. 

The work session was called to order by President Sullivan in the village council chambers and 
GoToMeeting at 5:30PM. The purpose of the work session was to discuss the village survey. 

Hoping to get the surveys out by March 1st. Close to 1000 surveys will need to be printed. 
Jenich-Laplander will coordinate the mailing. They can be returned by mail, in the drop box or 
there will be a link to complete the survey online. Deadline to return will be March 26th. 

Sample questions for the survey were presented by President Sullivan and fine tuned by 
recommendations from the council. Approximately 10 questions will be asked. Information can 
be given if residents wish to be contacted by the council. Space will be provided for additional 
comments. 

Djerf will get the final version in Google docs and distribute to the council. He will also put the 
online survey on Survey Monkey. 

The work session adjourned at 6:33PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Patricia M. Golus, Clerk 

Village of Laurium 


